
21 August 2024 

Notification of Campbelltown Planning Panel Meeting 

Development Application Number: 2675/2008/DA/S 
Property: Lots 7303 and 7304 DP 101824, and Lot 8178 DP 881519 Kellerman Drive, St 

Helens Park 
Development: Torrens title subdivision into 355 allotments 

I refer to the above development application and Council’s recent letter to you advising that this matter 
is to be reported to the Campbelltown Local Planning Panel (CLPP) on Wednesday 28 August 2024. 

Please note that this matter will no longer be referred to the CLPP on 28 August, as the applicant has 
sought additional time to respond to Council’s assessment findings.  

It is anticipated that the matter will be referred to the CLPP later in the year. You will be further notified 
in writing once the date of CLPP matter is confirmed and will again be provided with the opportunity to 
address the CLPP or watch the meeting.  

Should you require any further information, please contact Melanie Smith of Council’s City Planning and 
Environment Division on (02) 4645 4608. 

Yours sincerely 

David Smith 
Acting Director City Planning and Environment 


